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June 4, 2024 

 

 

Re: Water Main Replacement – Section of Cornwallis Drive and Carteret Court 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The Mount Laurel Township MUA has entered into a contract with A to Z Site Contractors of 

Jackson, NJ, to replace the section of main on Cornwallis Drive between Academy Drive and York 

and Carteret Court from Cornwallis and the cul-de-sac.  

 

We are anticipating replacement work to begin on or about the week of June 10th, weather dependent, 

and expect the water main replacement to take approximately 5 to 6 weeks to complete.  During the 

installation of this new main, we ask that residents refrain from parking in front of the properties in the 

work zone between the hours of 7am and 4pm when the work will be taking place.  A to Z personnel 

will be notifying residents daily of the work zone limits. 

 

During the entire project, these properties can expect two brief planned interruptions, each lasting 

approximately four hours. The first will occur when your individual service is transferred, and secondly 

when the existing  main is disconnected You will be provided with 48 hours’ notice before a scheduled 

interruption or before work is done in front of your individual homes. 

 

The final milling and paving of the roadway will take place approximately 60 days after completion of 

the project, weather permitting. This allows time for the roadway to settle before repaving. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Charles Shoemaker, Project Coordinator at 856-234-0062 

x114. 

 

Sincerely, 

Charles Shoemaker 

Project Coordinator 

856-234-0062 x114 

http://www.mltmua.com/

